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The ‘Move Up’ morning on Thursday was very exciting.  The children explored their new 
classrooms and returned to Foundation later in the morning excited and feeling particularly 
grown-up!  We hope that you were able to meet your child’s Year 1 teacher on the afternoon of 
21st June.     
 
For the rest of the week the children have been working as normal. They have been writing a 
recount of our trip to South Angle Farm and many of them wrote about holding the spider and 
feeding the lambs. We have also been around the school on a pollution survey where the 
children found a few bits of plastic that had been dropped!  
 
In Maths this week, the children have focused on measuring. They have been measuring mass 
and length using non-standard units. 
 
For homework, we would like the children to think about this problem.  Show the children the 
picture and tell them: These drawings were found in La Pileta cave in Spain and could be up to 
25000 years old.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ask them: 

 What do you think these drawings represent? 

 Could they be about counting things? 

 What might 'stone-age' people count? 

 Might they be the earliest known number patterns? 

 Could you try and make up your own way of recording counting? 
 

On Friday 29th June, the Foundation children will have another opportunity to spend time in 
their Year 1 classrooms. This time spent in Year 1 is an important part of your child’s transition 
and will help support them when they make the move in September.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Foundation Team 


